
2021 Glenwood Band Parents 

Annual Meeting 

May 28, 2021 

Call to Order 6:38 

Kara Clark President, Rich Mayhew Vice President, Becca Griffin Treasurer, Diane Mayhew Secretary, 
Dave Clark Band Director, Dan Schoening Band Director 

 

• There were no annual reports from previous year due to COVID . 
• Concession stand fund to hold as is, no transferring of money. 
• General fund to hold as is, no transferring of money. 
• Scholarship money to hold as is. 
• Officers nominated: 

Kara Clark – President 
Rich Mayhew – Vice President 
Rebecca Griffin – Treasurer 
Diane Mayhew – Secretary 
Vote held with all officers remaining in place for 2021-2022 year. 

• No further business annual meeting adjourned 6:45 


